Mells Class SPIRIT OF ST NICS TERM 1
When I was thinking about who my first Spirit of St Nics for Mells Class would be this year I realised I am very lucky to have such lovely children to choose from. Everyone has settled in so well and I am seeing such hard work produced in class. However, one name kept popping in to my head and I realised that this child has definitely shone this Term. 
The person I have chosen for Spirit is someone who I am sure will continue to deserve this award every term, year on year. Not only do they arrive in school with a beaming smile, but they also have the perfect balance of seeing the school day as time to enjoy with friends as well as an opportunity to learn. A willingness and eagerness to learn is a fantastic trait to have at eight years old and I’m sure it will stay with this person throughout their life. 
This person is a very kind and considerate member of St Nicholas and has many strong friendships because of this. They continually support their peers and enjoy making everyone laugh. 
They also work so hard on presentation in their books and take such pride in working hard. They always persevere with making their handwriting beautiful and work hard to make any corrections. I am always impressed with the high standards of work they produce and now they have begun to really challenge themselves in lessons I look forward to seeing what more they can do. 
This person demonstrates our school values every day and has the making of a fantastic Head Boy in a couple of years’ time. They not only make sure that they are doing their best every day but they also do their best to make sure others around them are focused and on task and are also upholding the school values. They consistently do their homework and regularly read as well as persevering with their times tables practice. 
This boy is always a pleasure to teach and therefore I am very happy to award the Spirit of St Nics for Term 1 to Freddie Barton. 

